
Dear lawmakers,  
 
 
I did not vote for ballot measure 110. However, literally every person I know who did regrets it. Only because 
they truly believed facilities would be built to accommodate the addicted and mentally ill. 
I have lived in this state long enough (60 years) to know how slow the bureaucracy moves in Oregon. Too 
many meetings. Too many bandaids to situations. But I digress. I saw this complete failure coming. 
 
Until our state has the capacity to give people the help they need ballot measure 110 should be repealed. 
You are allowing hard working people to be victimized and what you have allowed to happen to the 
homeless, mentally ill and drug addicted community is NOT compassionate. Until you fix this debacle people 
will continue to die on our streets unnecessarily.  
 
The money is there! What in earth are you waiting for?!! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Diane Johnsen 
 


